
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: RE: March 23, 2017
Date: Wednesday, March 1, 2017 8:01:00 AM

Yes, I can do it.  Who exactly is the talk being given to?  Do you more info on when, where, how long,
etc?  thanks,
 
Dustin
 

From: Chen, Lily (Fed) 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 4:06 PM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: March 23, 2017
 
Hi, Dustin:
 
Are you available on March 23? After we gave the talk at National Academies of Science Cyber
Resilient Forum, we are invited to give a talk on a committee on Technical Assessment of the
Feasibility and Implications of Quantum Computing on March 23. Can you give the talk? I think we
can use the slides we gave last time, unless you like to change.  
 
As you know that I agreed to go Tokyo to give the talk at The Third Asia PQC Forum in person. I will
be in Tokyo that day.
 
I am sure that you will give a better talk in both places. But this time, we split this way for March 23.
 
Lily
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